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Online Safety Information Evening
9th March 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers
You will be aware the internet hosts many exciting opportunities for education. The

online world is a wonderful place for young people to explore, with unprecedented

opportunities for learning and creativity, but just like the real world there are risks

and dangers they should be aware of and which we should all act to protect them

from these dangers.
As a school we encourage the use of technology as an important part of our

students’ development but always want them to spend their time online safely. As a

parent/carer you can play a significant part in ensuring this. It is particularly important that children understand that they must never give personal details on the internet.  We also strongly recommend that children’s use of networking sites such as Twitter/ Facebook / Snapchat / Instagram/ and online gaming to be very closely monitored at home. Some of these social networking sites and online gaming/game consoles contain comments of a very adult nature and we are very concerned that they may be a forum for making slanderous and nasty comments or used for cyber bullying.  It should be noted that these sites and others of a similar nature cannot be accessed in school. 
As the technology gets ever more sophisticated, we are aware that it becomes more difficult for parents to monitor their children’s interactions and to protect them from cyber bullying, etc. at home. 
Ballylifford PS and Derrychrin PS are holding a joint Online Safety information evening for parents on Tuesday 4th April 2017 from 7:00 to 8:00pm in Ballylifford PS. The session will be delivered by Marty Allen PSNI Cookstown & PCSP (Policing Community Safety Partnership) and we would encourage all parents in the local community of Ballinderry to avail of this opportunity.
Please complete and return the attached reply slip if you wish to avail of this opportunity.  

Yours faithfully

Mr. C. McElroy 



                   Mr J. McCormack
Principal, Ballylifford PS 



       Principal, Derrychrin PS
REPLY SLIP – PLEASE TICK THE RELEVANT BOX BELOW
Child’s Name:  _______________________________  Class:  _________


I will be attending the Online Safety talk. 
I will require ____________ seat(s).


I will not be attending the Online Safety talk.

Signed:  ____________________________(Parent/Carer)     Date:  ____________
